
 

 
 

 

 

Memo 
 To: Hunt Club Presidents and Members 

 From: Craig Kaderavek 

  Regional Director Forestland Operations 

 Date: May 3, 2017 

 Re: Property Access Rights of Mineral Operators 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

As a reminder: 

The Heartwood Forestland Fund property on which you have a hunting license agreement is 
subject to activities related to timber management, natural gas development, and coal mining.  
From time to time you or your members may encounter representatives of various companies 
or interests, including employees and contractors, carrying out their work-related 
responsibilities within your lease boundary.  We kindly ask that you recognize their rights to be 
on the property and treat them with all due respect. 

 

If you encounter someone behaving in a way that suggests that they are engaged in activities 
that clearly aren’t work related or are illegal then we ask that you please contact the game 
warden (VDGIF: 276-783-4860) or other appropriate law enforcement office, or the property 
manager. 

 


